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Everett Public Schools board election results 

 
[Everett, WA] ─ Everett Public Schools is 
pleased to announce the results of the 
school board election. 
 
Jen Hirman will continue to serve on the 
Everett Public Schools board of directors 
in Position 2. Hirman was appointed to fill 
the position vacated by April Berg in June 
of 2022. As board member elect, she will 
serve the remaining years of the term 
through 2025.  
 
Charles Adkins is the board member elect 
for Position 5 and will succeed Board 
Director Pam LeSesne who has served 
our students the past twelve years. 

 
A graduate of Everett High School, Adkins has a passion to help others. His candidate 
statement says he will prioritize student wellbeing, ensuring school is a safe environment for 
students to excel in their academics and to find support for their mental health.  
 
“We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all the candidates who ran for this essential role, and to the 
voters who exercised their right to make this important decision.” said Superintendent Ian 
Saltzman. “I congratulate the newly elected school board members. Their diverse backgrounds 
and experiences will undoubtedly enhance our efforts to provide an exceptional education for 
every student in our district." 
 
--end-- 
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